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In the article, “Overtime, Minimum-Wage Rule Changes to Affect Employers,” featured in the Daily
Business Review, David Buchsbaum highlighted a few expected and surprise changes that
employers should be aware of in light of the U.S. Department of Labor’s new regulations affecting
overtime and minimum-wage requirements.

To read the full article, please visit the Daily Business Review.
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